
GERALD R . F ORD 
MINORITY LEADER 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON, D . C . 20515 

November 28, 1973 

Dear Se~ole: 
I want to thank you formally for your support and 
personally for your confidence in me. 

The United States Senate has already eased some of 
my sadness at the prospect of leaving the "other 
body." I believe I will soon learn to love both. 

Your generous connnents on the floor of the United 
States Senate also were greatly appreciated. 

regards, 

Gera 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
2327 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D. C. 
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